
KIANGSU-CHEKIANG COLLEGE (SHATIN) 
Ref. No.: 9 
 
October 26, 2018 
 
Dear Parents  
 

Care for the Elderly Charity Tickets Fundraising Campaign 2018 
 
Hong Kong is facing an ageing population.  However, due to insufficient resources allocated 
to elderly services agencies, the elderly service quality is adversely affected, which makes it 
unable for the needy elderly to obtain corresponding services.  To raise funds for these 
agencies, the Care for the Elderly Association Limited has launched an annual Care for the 
Elderly Charity Tickets Campaign since 2002 and invited elderly services agencies to join.  
This event aims to sell Charity Tickets to the community and each ticket costs HK$10.  All 
money raised is to be utilized in elderly services, benefiting the elderly. 
 
Our school is to join this 2018 fundraising campaign with Evangelical Lutheran Church of Hong 
Kong (ELCHK) Shatin District Community Centre for the Golden-Aged and Hong Kong 
Young Women’s Christian Association (YWCA) Shatin Social Service Centre.  Through 
participation in this event, we hope to instill the culture of respecting the elders in students’ 
minds, to promote care for the elderly to the community, and to awaken the public to show 
concern for the elderly.  Parents and students are cordially invited to purchase Care for the 
Elderly Charity Tickets.  The money raised from Forms 1 to 3 is to be donated to ELCHK 
Shatin District Community Centre for the Golden-Aged, while that raised from Forms 4 to 6 is 
to be donated to YWCA Shatin Social Service Centre.  Should there be any enquiries, please 
feel free to contact Ms Lee Ka Wai (ELCHK) at 26917163 or Ms Chong Wing Sze (YWCA) at 
26972179. 
 
Please fill in the reply slip and submit it together with your donation via your child to the Class 
teacher on or before Friday, November 16, 2018. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 Chan Nga Lai 
   Principal 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Reply Slip 

To: The Principal 
 Kiangsu-Chekiang College (Shatin) 
 
Dear Sir 
 
I have been informed of the Care for the Elderly Charity Tickets Fundraising Campaign 2018, and 
 

 I will purchase      Charity Tickets and enclose HK$      in cash 
($10 each ticket).  

 I am not going to take part in the event. 
 

Name of student:        

Class:       No: (  ) 

Signature of parent:        

Name of parent:        

Date:          


